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ADVISORY 
 

 Indian nationals wishing to travel to Iran are advised to note 
that the Government of the Islamic Republic of Iran has 
suspended the entry of all passengers travelling directly or 
indirectly from India into Iran w.e.f. 25th April, 2021. This measure 
has been undertaken by the Iranian authorities in light of the 
prevailing COVID-19 situation in India. All direct flights between 
India and Iran have since been suspended. 
 
2. In view of the above, all Indian nationals who were planning 
to travel to Iran directly or indirectly may postpone their travel 
plans till the above mentioned travel restrictions are lifted by the 
Iranian authorities. 
 
 

29th April, 2021 
Tehran 
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